Thank you for your SERVICE TO THE CITIZENS OF OREGON, SB554 is an affront to common sense. Making the matter of self
defense so impractical so as to deny the very right does nothing to protect our state constitution. You all took an oath to defend and
protect the rights of Oregon citizens. This proposal makes it so impractical to follow the law as to render the right to bear arms null.
You have no standing to do that to the citizens of this good state. The proposal is intolerable and insufferable. How long must
citizens in good standing tolerate such nonsense? By proposing this kind of ineffective, intrusive and tyrannical idea, you violate our
federal, state and common laws. You insult our pioneer heritage and culture. You stifle business, and normal human interaction
with this kind of proposal.

Who will protect us from our own government, once yo finally disarm every citizen? Face it, the proponents of this won't be satisfied
even with this draconian idea. They won't quit until every American is disarmed and vulnerable to attack. This is unacceptable.

| ask you to oppose this and stop it now. Please. For the sake of our great pioneer state, and the liberties we all enjoy.

Thank you.



